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May 29, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR 2 The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU g The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT 2 INVESTIGATION REPORT ON THE ALLEGED CUTTING OF

FOREST TREES LOCATED WITHIN THE CBFM AREA OF
BARANGAY ISUGOD, QUEZON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated May 22, 2023 from CENRO Quezon,
Palawan regarding the above-cited subject.

Please be informed that the subject report was forwarded to the Regional Office per our
memorandum dated April 26, 2023. (pls. see attached copy). Hence, may we request for any updates
/ status of the said investigation report.

For information and further instruction.

SVEMS / Executive Assistant
In Charge, Office of the PENRO

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS

RELEASED
Date: 0O AN 20K 22 %) 253592

CBFM 2023-4838
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. — COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESCURCES OFFICE

R National Highway, Bgy. Alfonso Xlil, Quezon, Palawan
 anll Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph
May 22, 2023
MEMORANDUM OENR PENRSG
PALAWAN RECORDS

FOR : The Provincial Environment and | RECEIVED

Natural Resources Officer BY:

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City - -

# OATE B3

FROM : The OIC-Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer/Concurrent PASu MMPL

Quezon, Palawan

SUBJECT : UPDATES/STATUS RE: INVESTIGATION REPORT ON
THE ALLEGED CUTTING OF FOREST TREES LOCATED
WITHIN THE CBFM AREA OF BARANGAY ISUGOD,

QUEZON, PALAWAN
This pertains with our memorandum dated April 14, 2023 forwarded to your
e N Office on April 18, 2023 re: the above-mentioned subject. {

Please be informed that the CBFM-PO (Isugod Uplanders Association Inc.)
would like to follow-up the result of the conducted investigation on the alleged cutting of
forest trees located within CBFM area of Barangay Isugod, Quezon, Palawan.

Further, this Office is requesting for any updates/status of the said investigation.

For your information and further instruction.
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April 26,2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU . The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT INVESTIGATION REPORT ON THE ALLEGED CUTTING OF
FOREST TREES LOCATED WITHIN CBFM AREA OF

BARANGAY ISUGOD, QUEZON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated April 14,2023 from CENRO
Quezon, Palawan with attached pertinent documents relative on the investigation report on the

alleged cutting of Forest Trees located within the CBFM area of y Isugod, Quezon,
Palawan.

For your information and further instruction.

CBFM 2023-3658

MAY 02 2B 4




